Summary of May, 2015 Pastoral Council Meeting

+ Council will sponsor a Ministry Fair

on June 7 after all Sunday Masses. If

looking for a way to get involved with

Pastoral
ouncil

your parish, come and explore what
is there.

+ APro-life committee will start under the auspices of the Council with
Joe Fahy as head.

+ Inthe fall we hope to initiate a Meals for the Poor program to expand
our social action.

+ Questions arose concerning the Papal visit: at present no information
has come from the Diocese of Camden.

+ Our lower Church is now painted with new windows and lighting. Not
all the needed repairs have been done. There are future plans to have

the bathrooms downstairs refurbished.



